Hubbard, Sam

From: Michael and Jill Stark _

Sent: Thursday, June 3, 2021 8:49 AM
To: Hubbard, Sam; Julie Jilek
Subject: Re: Draft Meeting Minutes
Attachments: Kensington Elementary.jpg

Hello again,

Thank you for providing me the transcript. Wwe didn't see the interpreter
at all yet had trouble pinning her screen from the very start. It wouldn't
matter anyway as her screen kept freezing throughout the meeting.

My husband Michael went there during the 1970's - it was a regular
elementary school under District 25 with a small Hearing Impaired
Program. He had good memories there, especially during recess time
outside on the grass field. See photo attached.

wWithin 50 years, that school building had gone through three different
names. Kensington Elementary, Gillet ...and now it's Timber Ridge.

We are very surprised Jilek has claimed the school building has NO

gym. There IS a gym - even it's small. 1It's by the staff parking lot by
Mayfair. why couldn't you expand it THERE, 1instead of building a new
large one on the grass field? Add in the elevator as you
update/renovate.

The traffic on Evanston has increased the last few years, despite of what
you have claimed in your presentation.

what will happen to the building AFTER Timber Ridge? Again, that building
Wﬁnt t?rough few different ownership the last 50 years. Please rethink
this plan.

Ji11 (and Michael) stark



DEAF CGLASG





